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13 May 2019 
 
 
To Reception Parents 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
An educational trip has been organised 

for your child this Friday 17th May. 
 
It will be to the library area in Matthew 
Arnold School.  Children will experience a 
range of books and stories and have the 
opportunity to use some of the role play 
resources the school offers. 
 
This will be highly beneficial to your 
child’s education and comes as a 
recommended trip! 
 
All children must wear school uniform and suitable footwear.  As the trip is during the 
afternoon session children will not require a packed lunch. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs McKenna. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-finbars.co.uk/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi-t7H3ipjiAhUMxoUKHQV3D-AQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.123rf.com%2Fclipart-vector%2Flibrary_kids.html&psig=AOvVaw0U5PxOXGBR7429mcxvZphQ&ust=1557822424821325


 


